

RAUMATI BEACH SCHOOL

5 April 2017

Dear Parents and Guardians,

TE MOANA 3&4 – OTAIHANGA RESERVE TRIP CANCELLED

Unfortunately, we are cancelling our trip to Otaihanga Reserve tomorrow, Thursday 6 April.

After visiting the reserve today and looking at the weather forecast for this evening and tomorrow a decision has been made that the Reserve will be too wet to use.

Our Sleepover in the evening will continue as planned, with students needing to be back at school by 5:30pm.

Thank you for all of the offers of help – both with transport and supervision – but our daytime helpers will no longer be needed.

Regards

VICTORIA, KIRSTIN, CLARE, BOBBY, KATE AND NATALIE

TE MOANA 3&4 TEACHERS